
From: Philpott, Katie <KatiePhilpott@gov.sc.gov>
To: larrymartin@scsenate.gov <larrymartin@scsenate.gov>
CC: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 12/23/2014 9:22:41 AM
Subject: Recommendation of Ki Thompson

Senator Martin,

Thank you for your letter of support for Mr. H. E. “Ki” Thompson, Jr. for the South Carolina Real Estate Appraisers 
Board. He has been placed with our list of candidates and will be considered for the position.

I appreciate you taking the time to bring capable and qualified candidates to our attention.

Kindest regards,

Katie R. Philpott
Director of Boards and Commissions 
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley 
1205 Pendleton Street
Columbia, South Carolina 29201
803.734.5086 (office)
803.201.3423 (cell)
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